Oil & Gas
Regulatory Authority

Government of Pakistan

RE-SCHEDULING Ol; PUBLIC HEARING

Petition Filed by Sui Southern Gas Company Limited
for Determination of its Estimated Revenue
Requirement / Prescribed Prices for FY. 2021-22

The Authority has re-scheduled the Public Hearing which was earlier fixed for June 9, 2021. Now, the
Authority has decided to conduct Public Hearing in order to provide more substantive participation of
the stakeholders. The schedule is as under:

a) Public Hearing at Karachi

Date : June 28, 2021 (Monday)

Time : 10:30a.m.

Venue Pearl Continental Hotel, Karachi
b) Public Hearing at Quetta

Date ; June 30,2021 (Wednesday)

Time : 10:30a.m.

Venue : Serena Hotel, Quetta

General public, stakeholders and companies are requested to attend this Public Hearing physically.
The contents of the petition / hearing have already been published in the newspapers through Public
Notices on21-03-2021 and 23-05-2021.
For any furtherinformation, please contact:

REGISTRAR

Oil and Gas Regulatory Authority
94-B, Fazal-e-Haq Road, Blue Area, Islamabad
Phone: 051-9244296, 051-9244090-98 (Ext-157)
Fax: 051-9244351, www.ogra.org.pk

Public Service Message:
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